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Hello. How are you? 
 
I am a vice president of Kochi University, Kazuo OKUDA, and I 
am glad to have all of you today. Because I think it is very nice 
for me to listen to your presentations. 
 
I understand that you have taken part in the SUIJI service 
learning program and the International Science Training 
program, where students coming from three different 
countries, Indonesia, Malaysia and Japan study together. 
 
In this time, you have divided into two separate groups and 
visited two different rural districts, Yasuda and Muroto.  
 
During 10 days at these sites, I think that you have made a lot 
of valuable experience and learning through the regional 
nature, culture and tradition, various activities and 
communication with people living in the village and 
international close relationships between students.  
 
You have now known things you never knew so far and 
promoted much more knowledge and abilities to think how to 
realize sustainable societies in regional areas and worldwide. 
 
I really hope what you got in these programs will be useful for 
your future carrier.  
 
Thank you very much 
 
 


